Military Outreach USA

3020 Milwaukee Avenue - Northbrook, IL 60062 - 877-734-4244 - MilitaryOutreachUSA.org

December 18, 2023

Ms. Beth Sousa
Palatine Public Library
700 N North Court
Palatine IL 60067

Dear Ms. Sousa and donors:

On behalf of Military Outreach USA, please accept our sincere appreciation for your generous
donation of $940 worth of Move-in-Essential items from your recent collection for homeless
veterans. We appreciate your heart for our nation’s heroes and our mission to honor them.

The support and encouragement we receive from donors such as you have enabled Military
Outreach USA to serve, free of charge, over 50,000 of our military, veterans and their families.
To date, under our Veterans Exiting Homelessness Program, we have provided 2,695 bed
sets and $1,411,409 worth of move-in-essential household items to veterans in transition.

We offer educational and training classes for people across the United States to be prepared
to walk alongside those at risk with the goal of saving lives through one-on-one relationships
and offering alternatives in hopes of reducing the 22+ suicides by veterans each day.

Military Outreach USA is a 501(c)(3) organization as determined by the IRS; our tax ID is 27-
5136516. Your contribution is fully deductible to the extent of the law as goods or services
were not received in exchange for your gift.

Again, thank you for your generosity and your concern for our veterans. Our nation’s heroes
will not be forgotten.
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